
Regional Eucharistic Processions on the  
Solemnity of the Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ (Corpus Christi) 

 
On Sunday, June 11, the Solemnity of the Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ, all 
clergy, religious and lay faithful are invited to participate in one of the regional 
Eucharistic Processions as part of the Eucharistic Revival which began a year ago.  
 
The Office for Divine Worship is encouraging each parish to participate as a parish, with 
any organizations within the parish also being represented (Rosary Society, Legion of 
Mary, etc.). Banners and flags representing the parish and such organizations are 
welcome. 
 
Please determine which site is best for the participation of your parish(es) and publicize 
the procession time and place, as well as any other pertinent information, as extensively 
as possible. The procession on Corpus Christi is an act of thanksgiving. It is an 
expression of our faith in Christ’s presence in the Eucharist, that he dwells with us and 
that he leads us. The presence of our parishes and organizations demonstrates that, as 
St. Augustine said, we become what we receive. 
 
If you yourself are unable to participate, please delegate someone else to coordinate 
the participation of your parish(es) and their organizations.  
 
Please see the chart below for the places and times of the regional Eucharistic 
processions. Contact the Office for Divine Worship at mjkujawinski@eriercd.org or 814-
824-1270 with any questions. 
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